
From: Donna Yellow Owl bearpawowl@yahoo.com
Subject: Re: summer

Date: June 5, 2020 at 4:21 AM
To: Everett Armstrong EverettA@bps.k12.mt.us
Cc: Corrina Guardipee Hall Corrinag@bps.k12.mt.us, Wendy Bremner wendyb@bps.k12.mt.us

Everett
The BTBC approved yesterday to allow youth activities starting Friday June 5, 2020.  With strict protocol on cleaning and social
distancing etc. there asking that a plan be given to them prior to opening activities.  

I would like you to present your plan to the board and get the boards input and maybe see what we can do to include a day or two for
younger youth activities.  

I will get the action by the Council once it is ready so we can make sure we follow there guidelines/requests for having youth
activities. 

Thanks

Donna

Sent from my iPhone

On Jun 3, 2020, at 10:14 PM, Everett Armstrong <EverettA@bps.k12.mt.us> wrote:

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: Everett Armstrong <EverettA@bps.k12.mt.us>
Date: June 3, 2020 at 4:37:59 PM MDT
To: Everett Armstrong <EverettA@bps.k12.mt.us>
Subject: summer

attached
mǎkȯ´iyō˝so´yiss (wolftail)
Everett Armstrong
Browning Public Schools Activities Director

<Summer of 2020 Browning Indians Protocols for Re.docx>
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